
  
 

 
 
 
Kelly Thompson, Co-Chair 
Rayene Johnson, Co-Chair       February 2025 
600 1st Ave NE 
Sartell, MN 56377  
 
 
 
 
Dear Business owner, 
 
A new event, Pet Connection is coming to Central Minnesota on Saturday, Oct 18, 2025, in Sartell, 
MN. We would love for you and your business to be a part of this exciting event. It will give us all a 
chance to meet new pet owners, connect with them, and learn about the needs they are looking for.  
 
The event will be open to the public and their pets from 9 am – 1 pm at the Sartell Community 
Center Gyms in Sartell, MN. We are looking at all aspects of the pet world. From Boarding, Daycare, 
Training, Grooming, Medical services, and home/office decor to Holistic Healing with everything in 
between. Space will be assigned randomly based on the overall flow of the event. 

 
The booth spaces will be 10’ x 10’ for $100.00. Each additional Space (10’x10’) will be $75.00 up to 
as many as you need, or what we have available. (You will need to supply your own tables. All tables 
must have unsharp legs so that they do not cut into the gym floor) There will be a possible 84 booths 
available. 
 
Included in the price of the space is the following: 
 

● Advertising on Pet Connection website 
● Advertising on all social media for Pet Connection 
● Business Logo/information for all printed material   
● Media for promoting the event 

 
There will be so many possibilities for you to join in the fun! We will be contacting you by 
telephone within the next few weeks to discuss your participation in Pet Connections 2025! 
 
Professionally yours,     
 
     
 
Pet Connection 2025 Co-chairs 
Kelly Thompson 320.267.2639 
Raylene Johnson 320.774.0808 
petconnectioncentral@gmail.com 
www.petconnection.me 
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